
Keith Herrick 

Baker’s Station Manager 

18 Depot Square 

Peterborough, NH 03458 

May 24, 2021 

Zoning Board of Adjustment 

Attn: John Kieley, Chair 

Temple Town Offices 

Temple, NH 03084 

 

Re: Stepping Stones Farm and Event Center 

Dear Zoning Board of Adjustment: 

I am writing to you today in support of Boo Martin request for a change of use exception to host 

special events at Stepping Stones Farm and Event Center off of Webster Highway in Temple, NH. 

As a small business in our local community, our partnership with Boo and her facility will great 

benefit us directly by providing a site in our immediate area to host special events.  We in turn will 

be able to provide our bakery services locally.  We are excited to have the ability to partner with 

Boo, as we feel Stepping Stone Farm and Event Center fits well into the local community feel and 

historic nature of Temple, and surrounding community.   

Myself, as well as some of my staff, have had the opportunity to visit and attend events at Stepping 

Stone Farm and have been immensely impressed with the impeccable venue.  Boo will continue to 

have animals and beautiful gardens on the Farm, which is one of the unique features of New 

Hampshire and this region that draw people here for the special events in their life.  Boo’s family 

has owned this property for over 50 years and no one is more passionate about preserving the 

history of the property and her own neighborhood than her.   

 

Keith Herrick 

Baker’s Station Manager 

 


